
BILL FOSTER

11th District of Illinois

http://foster.house.gov


2366 Rayburn  
House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

(202) 225-3515


April 28, 2021


The Honorable Rosa DeLauro	 	 	 The Honorable Kay Granger

Chairwoman	 	 	 	 	 	 Ranking Member 
Appropriations Committee	 	 	 	 Appropriations Committee

Rayburn House Office Building	 	 	 Longworth House Office Building

Washington, DC 20515	 	 	 	 Washington, DC 20515


Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:


I am requesting funding for the Aurora Youth Careers Program for Construction & TDL 
in fiscal year 2022. 


The entity to receive funding for this project is the Quad County Urban League, located 
at 1685 North Farnsworth Road, Aurora, IL 60505.


The funding would be used to serve 50 academically at-risk, homeless and low-income, 
or unemployed youth, ages 16-24, who are out-of-school or attend Aurora Public Schools 
and who reside in Congressional District 11. Participants will enroll in the program for 
education and skills training to enter a registered apprenticeship and/or gain entry-level 
employment in construction or TDL industries.


I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.


	 

	 Sincerely,


	 	 	 	 	 	 


Bill Foster 

Member of Congress



